FREE COMMUNITY
RAIN BARREL PROGRAM

Sponsored by
The Town of Avon’s
Natural Resources Commission and Public Works Department

Rain Barrels will be made available, on a first come — first serve basis
(one barrel per household).
Phone call confirmations will be accepted starting at 9:00 a.m., on
Tuesday, October 26, 2010.
Please contact Laurie Carlson, at Public Works, (860) 673-6151,
to confirm your reservation of a rain barrel.

Rain Barrels must be picked up within two weeks.
Proof of Residency Required

Thirty four (34) brown, forty gallon plastic resin rain barrels will be available (must be
picked up) for residents of Avon at no cost , on a first come-first serve basis, as part of a
CT DEP Residential Stormwater Management Project. The rain barrels are 28.25 L x
21.50 W x 28.25 H inches. They come with a flat back design, screened inlet and brass

spigot.

For more information please contact John McCahill,
Planning & Community Development Specialist, at (860) 409-4328 or

imccahill@town.avon.ct.us.

For additional information on rain bartels visit
www.ct.gov/dep/lib/dep/watet/watetrshed_management/wm_plans/lid/what_is_a_rain_barrel.pdf.

You Can Preserve Qur Water Resources — Use a Rain Barrel

Funding for this project is in partial settlement of an enforcement action as required under paragragh B.5.f. of the consent order.
Connecticut Department of Environmental Protection, Bureau of Water Protection and Land Reuse Planning & Standards Division




